‘ CHANGES TO PERMITTED PARKING

TowN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 70/22 10 OCTOBER 2022

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to determine their response to the current consultation on
Island Roads’ fourteen Traffic Orders proposed for implementation in Ventnor in relation to parking in
eight of the town’s roads.

No. DETAILS

) BACKGROUND

a) Following an Island-wide review of parking arrangements Island Roads have now opened a
consultation on its proposed changes set out in a set of new Traffic Orders.

b) The proposed Traffic Orders for Ventnor involve changes to parking in eight of the town’s
roads: the Esplanade, Steep hill Road, Victoria Street, Leeson Road, Shore Road, Albert Street,
St Catherine Street and Park Avenue.

¢) The details are available here.
d) The consultation is open until 28 October.

2) ST CATHERINE STREET

a) The proposed introduction of double-yellow lines to the majority of St Catherine Street is likely
to cause the most concern for residents.

b) The full plan for that is attached to this Report.

3)  RECOMMENDATION
The Town Council is recommended to consider its response to the proposals.
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https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TRO5ventnor

2 St Catherine Street, Ventnor . Proposal: "No Waiting at Any Time

Reason: to allow unimpeeded access.

Note: all other restrictions will remain the same






